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Brown County Public Health decision further highlights the need for the State Legislature
to act and to put into place a common sense solution for dealing with this pandemic.

  

  

MADISON – Representative Staush Gruszynski (D-Green Bay) released the following statement
after Brown County lifted its Safer at Home order, which was originally scheduled to be lifted
May 20th:

  

“This decision from Brown County Public Health further highlights the need for the State
Legislature to act and to put into place a common sense solution for dealing with this pandemic
while safety reopening our economy. Wisconsin has yet to meet all the gating criteria set forth
by the Governor and White House, we must work to come up with a plan to safely open
Wisconsin. Local health departments can't be left to fight this pandemic themselves, and
citizens deserve more than a piecemeal approach across Wisconsin. Combating COVID-19
requires a united approach from the State Legislature and Governor's office.”
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